Our Busy Month

February will be a fun filled
month for us! We will celebrate
Black History Month, Valentines
Day, and Mardi Gras.

We will have our Valentines
Party on Friday, February 12t}
We are asking that everyone
send a decorated box for
Valentines to school by next
Monday. Please decorate the
boxes any way that you would
like, Pinterest has lots of cute
ideas! We will provide cupcakes
and juices for the party, we just
ask that you send Valentines
cards and small treats for the
class. We will send home a list
of names next week.

Look What We are Learning!

The Baby Bees are scooting all around,
practicing sitting  without  assistance,
holding their bottles and reading books!

The Caterpillars and the Butterflies are
learning about zoo animals, pets, Valentines
Day and Mardi Gras colors!

The Red Robins are continuing their
Between the Lions curriculum and learning
about lots of fun things. They will have a.
presentation on a famous African American
that will be due on Friday, February 26!
Look for more info about this soon!

Children must arrive by 8:30 a.m. in
order to eat breakfast and our arriva

We will have our First Annual Mardi Gras
Parade on Tuesday, February 16! Everyone
can bring bikes, trikes, wagons, etc. already
W decorated for our parade! (The Baby Bees
will use their classroom stroller) Wear
Mardi Gras colors, NO BEADS PLEASE!
Parade time will be based upon the weather.
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be absent please send a message via
Brightwheel. Remember do not stay inj

drop off and pick up due to Covid
regulations! |




